HEADQUARTERS • SIEGE NEW YORK, NY 10017 TEL.: 1 (212) 963.1234 • FAX: 1 (212) 963.4879

REFERENCE:

23 February 2012

Dear Mr. Kantor,

On behalf of the Secretary-General, I wish to thank you for your letter dated 10 January 2012 in which you forwarded the Declaration of the Supervisory Board of the International Luxembourg Forum on Preventing Nuclear Catastrophe. Your recommendations touch upon several of the fundamental and interconnected challenges facing the international community as it moves to advance nuclear disarmament and non-proliferation objectives.

I wish you all the best in your continuing efforts.

Sincerely,

Sergio Duarte

High Representative for Disarmament Affairs

Mr. Viatcheslav Kantor President Luxembourg Forum on Preventing Nuclear Catastrophe Moscow